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Nordin and Dr Baba signing the agreement. 

KOTA KINABALU: A Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) has been inked between City Hall and 
Universiti Malaysia Sabah’s Faculty of Science and Natural Resources for the recycling project of used 
hand sanitiser bottles, here, Thursday. 

 

The MoU was signed between Mayor Datuk Nordin Siman and the faculty’s Dean, Prof Dr Baba Musta. 
The project is the result of a joint effort between the university and City Hall to address the post Covid-19 
and also help preserve the use of discarded hand sanitiser bottles.  

 

The ceremony was also attended by the faculty’s Prof. Dr. How Siew Eng and Dr. Mohd Sani Sarjadi. 

Also present were City Hall’s Legal Department Director, Rosnah Datu Tumai, its Solid Waste 

Management Departmetn Director Leong Tze Fui, and City Hall’s Complaints and Public Relatoins 

Department Director, Lizawana Matin. 


